
David 

Thank you for contacting me again  

I have sent all required information on July 7th. I am forwarding you my original email. 

Looking forward to hearing from you  

Oksana Yaskiv, MD 

Chief of Genitourinary Pathology 

Assistant Medical Director, North Shore University Hospital  

Assistant Professor, Hofstra North Shore LIJ School of Medicine 

Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine  

Northwell Health Laboratories  

6 Ohio drive, Suite 202 

Lake Success NY 11042 

Office: 516-304-7237 

Oyaskiv@nshs.edu 


